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June 17, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Dory Jade 
Chief Executive Officer 
Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants (CAPIC) 
communications@capic.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Jade: 
 
Thank you for your kind words concerning the recent provincial election. I very much 
appreciate your support and encouragement. 
 
I’m extremely grateful and humbled to be chosen once again to lead this province. A 
second term in office means I’ll work twice as hard. The people of Ontario have put their 
trust in me to get the job done and I do not take that trust for granted. Our government 
will fulfill its promises and continue working for Ontarians every single day. 
 
We will build new highways, hospitals, and schools. Our government will maintain our 
focus on keeping the economy strong by creating good paying jobs and removing the 
burden from the backs of businesses. We will keep costs down, build more attainable 
housing, and ensure the province stays open by producing PPEs and vaccines right here 
in Ontario. 
 
Now is the time for unity. We have the team, we have the plan, and we have the 
momentum. We are unstoppable when we work together. Let's get it done! 
 
Thanks again for reaching out.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Doug Ford 
Premier 
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